
Parent Satisfaction Survey
Help us plan for the future – tell us about your education experience. Students in Grades 4, 7, 10 and
12, their parents and all staff in B.C. public schools are invited to participate in an annual online
satisfaction survey about their school experience.
The survey takes about 10 minutes to complete. All responses are anonymous and confidential.
Student and staff surveys are available in English and French. Parent surveys are available in 16
additional languages.
The survey is open now until May 26. Please contact school secretary via email or phone for
your login information.
The survey is available at: http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm


